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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

11th March 2021 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Bolter back to work following her recent maternity leave. She is an experienced 

teacher who is highly skilled in working with Early Years children. Unfortunately, this means that we need to say 

goodbye to Mrs Eldred who was covering Mrs Bolter’s maternity leave. Mrs Bolter has spent time in class with the 

children alongside Mrs Eldred and hopefully you will have had an opportunity to meet her. Mrs Britton will 

continue to teach the class on Monday’s, Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s and the other staff in the reception classes 

will remain the same.  

Mrs Eldred’s last day will be Friday 12th March and we would like to thank her for everything she has done for our 

school and our children during the last very unusual year. It has been a strange time to join a school with so many 

changes to the normal flow of school life and Mrs Eldred has been a fantastic member of our staff team.  

If you have any concerns about the change of teacher on a Thursday and Friday, please can you contact Mrs 

Britton in the first instance or speak to Mrs Bolter. I am sure the children will quickly get to know Mrs Bolter and 

have a happy and successful year.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Henley 

Principal 
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